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Comment:
I strongly endorse this proposed rule, not from personal need but because I have seen the pain felt by those
who are misgendered and because as a retired lawyer with passionate belief in our justice system I believe it to
be essential that that system be seen by all participants as being open to and respectful of their personhood.


